On Sunday, May 1st, the last Snow and Avalanche Bulletin was published for the 2021/22 season. In
the event of significant changes in the snow and avalanche situation, further updates will be published.
Please note that no Bulletin does not mean that avalanche danger does not exist. At the moment, snow
is still present on northern slopes of the Friuli mountains above the tree line and also on southern
slopes on larger ranges above approximately 2100 m, so it is important to take this danger into account,
especially during the warmer hours of the day and in the event of abundant rainfall.

For excursions in snowy areas, we recommend you wear suitable clothing, footwear, and use equipment
and personal safety equipment (ARTVA, snow shovel, and avalanche probe) and also adequately assess

travel times.



